Ogier volunteers get into the spirit of National
StoryTelling Week with one to one reading time
with

News - 31/01/2018

Volunteers from Ogier enjoyed sharing stories with a group of youngsters from a St Helier primary
school this National Storytelling week.

In partnership with Every Child Our Future, a local Channel Island charity focused on improving
education outcomes for local children, a team of Ogier volunteers in Jersey regularly visits partner
primary school Rouge Bouillon to provide one-to-one reading support to pupils who struggle with
literacy.

Every Child Our Future works alongside Guernsey and Jersey's Education Departments, schools and
local businesses to improve literacy and numeracy standards for local children and actively
promotes a culture in which the community takes responsibility for, and participates in, the
education of its children.

Ogier's Head of Marketing Kate Kirk said: "The Ogier volunteers have found it really rewarding to
be able to make a direct difference in a child's life by helping them to read. National Storytelling
Week reminds us of the power of stories and reading, and the role that strong reading skills plays in
the rest of a childs life.

"With a number of global studies proving the connection between children reading well at primary
school level and future career success, it's clear that if we want to reduce inequality in education
we need to provide one to one reading time with children who otherwise may not have access to
this opportunity.”

About Ogier

Ogier is a professional services firm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most
demanding and complex transactions and provide expert, efficient and cost-effective services to
all our clients. We regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our



people.

Disclaimer

This client briefing has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The
information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a comprehensive
study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for specific advice
concerning individual situations.

Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice
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